
Planning application comment was submitted on the 26 April 2025 09:16 AM

The following is a comment on application P250600/F by Georgie Gray

Nature of feedback: Objecting to the application

Comment: I object to this application as I feel it will have a negative impact on our estate, it affects our
meadowlands and also will change the amount of traffic coming through our estate

Attachment:

Their contact details are as follows:

First name: Georgie

Last name: Gray

Address: 22 Starling Road, Ross-on-wye, HR9 7WP  

Infrastructure from section 106 to consider: .

Link ID:  https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/info/200142/planning_services/planning_application_search/details?
id=250600

Form reference: FS-Case-709310450


